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Virtual Gold Award
Office Hours
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Join monthly from 3:30pm – 5:00pm to ask questions, get ideas, or just to say "Hello!".
Take advantage of our virtual office hours at your convenience. Gold Award virtual office hours are a unique opportunity for girls, parent/caregivers, troop leaders and project advisors to get assistance. “Drop in” to ask questions, brainstorm or receive clarification on requirements. Drop-in office hours are available monthly for 90-minutes. Only one person at a time will be admitted into the meeting room for privacy. There will be a 15-minute time limit per person.
If you aren’t able to make it to one of the scheduled office hours or need to chat for more than 15-minutes, schedule a time that works best for you. Email kmauldin@gswrc.org and request a day/time.
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2021 Winter/Spring

Office Hour Schedule
Drop-in Office Hours Take Place Between 3:30pm -  5:00pm via Zoom
January 11th February 8th March 8th April 12th May 10th June 14th
Benefits of Office Hours
Make personal connections in a one-on-one setting.
Get to know your GSKWR Gold Award staff contact better. It is common to feel disconnected in an online environment, so let’s take the opportunity to put a face and voice to those names we communicate with regularly.
Ask questions and receive answers efficiently. Emails that go back and forth between can take more time than having a face-to-face conversation.
Get motivated to succeed!
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